ExSC 8096-H

From: Williams, Marilyn [mailto:Mar_Williams@nema.org] 
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 10:39 AM
To: PSA Department
Cc: Vincent Baclawski; James T Pauley
Subject: NEMA Comments on ANSI ExSC 8096 

TO:  Recording Secretary of the ANSI Executive Standards Council (ExSC)

NEMA would like to submit the following comment for the ANSI Executive Standards Council consideration.

Comments on ExSC 8096 – Procedural Revisions to ANSI ER regarding Conflict and Duplication 

The National Electrical Manufacturers Association is an ANSI Accredited Standards Developer and also represents the interest of over 450 members in the electrotechnical industry that are both users of standards as well as participants in a variety of standards development processes.

NEMA is very supportive of the changes proposed in ExSC 8096 and believes that it will be beneficial improvements to the private sector standards system in the United States.  We urge the ExSC to adopt these revisions and integrate them into the 2011 Essential Requirements.

Please contact Vince Baclawski at vin_baclawski@nema.org or Tel:  703-841-3236 if you have any other questions regarding this matter.

Vince Baclawski
Senior Technical Director
Technical Services Department

Sincerely,

Marilyn Williams 
Senior Assistant 
Technical Services Department
NEMA
1300 North 17th Street, Suite 1752
Rosslyn, VA 22209 
Tel: 703-841-3232 
Fax: 703-841-3332 
E-mail:  mar_williams@nema.org 
http://www.nema.org 
